

Inspired choir members seem jubilant as they reminisce over

## CONCERT



This year Azusa High School was bestowed the honor of presenting the annual Bill Of Rights Commemoration Program. The program employed the combined talents of the Concert Choir, led by Miss Wheeler, and the Speech and English departments, under the direction of Miss Aalbu and Mr. Brown





accomplishments of their Christmas Program and the Spring Festival.

## CHOIR

Pictured at the left are Miss Wheeler and the choir officers going over some of the new music.

The girls at the right are members of the choir who have formed a Sextette, and performed at various school and community functions.

